
From: The Jonathan Hale Family


February 10, 2021


To: John Weisheit and Tom Martin

Living Rivers
PO Box 466

Moab, Utah 84532


Re: Memorial Service for Corey Hale


Dear protectors of our environment,


The enclosed is to honor and thank Tom Martin, a 
volunteer for Living Rivers [Program Director for River 
Runners for Wilderness]. Tom conducted a memorial 
service for our son, COREY HALE, during his recent trip 
in the Grand Canyon.


We think this donation [enclosed] might be best used as you 
see fit. Our Corey was an accomplished white water rafter and 
kayaker who thoroughly enjoyed his numerous river adventures 
from Washington State, Idaho, Montana, Colorado, Missouri, 
Pennsylvania, Central America, Europe and the wonderful 
Grand Canyon.


Please continue to be well....be safe.....and be happy. We so 
appreciate your work in saving our rivers and waterways.


Sincerely,


The Jonathan Hale Family


http://www.livingrivers.org
http://www.rrfw.org
http://www.rrfw.org

